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INFORMATION FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Date: September 22, 2017
Release # 17-2569
P.1.O: Jennifer Massey  503-209-4413 jmassey@tualatin.gov

Police Need Help Identifying Suspects in Fraud Case

Tualatin Police are asking for the public’s help in identifying the male and female shown in the
attached picture. On September 10, 2017, the suspects fraudulently used a stolen credit card at

various Tualatin retail establishments.

Anyone with any information is asked to contact the Tualatin Police Department at 503-691-

4800 and reference case #17-2569.

No further information at this time.
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